
Tamara Young <tyoung@vicksburgschools.org>

Fwd: Letter of resignation
2 messages

Keevin O'Neill <ko'neill@vicksburgschools.org> Fri, Mar 7, 2025 at 6:26 AM
To: Tamara Young <tyoung@vicksburgschools.org>

Keevin O'Neill
Superintendent
Vicksburg Community Schools
269-321-1002

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Amie McCaw <amccaw@vicksburgschools.org>
Date: Fri, Mar 7, 2025 at 5:33 AM
Subject: Fwd: Letter of resignation
To: Keevin O'Neill <ko'neill@vicksburgschools.org>, Lourdes Puzevic <lpuzevic@vicksburgschools.org>

Here is Megan Neel’s letter of resignation.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Megan Neel <mneel@vicksburgschools.org>
Date: Wed, Mar 5, 2025 at 11:19 AM
Subject: Letter of resignation
To: Amie 

———

Dear Keevin and Amie,

After much thought and consideration, I am writing to inform you that I will not be returning to Sunset Lake Elementary for
the 2025-2026 school year. I will return from maternity leave on April 14th to complete this school year. My resignation is
effective August 15th, 2025. I am resigning because I want to focus on raising my little boy. I appreciate the opportunity to
be part of the Sunset family and wish the students, staff and whoever takes over the position of art teacher all the best.

Sincerely,

Megan Neel

Lourdes Puzevic <lpuzevic@vicksburgschools.org> Fri, Mar 7, 2025 at 7:43 AM
To: Amie McCaw <amccaw@vicksburgschools.org>
Bcc: tyoung@vicksburgschools.org

Received, thank you. 
Lourdes Puzevic, PHR
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HR Director
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